
                   

 

 

  

 
 TO: 

 
CHAIR AND MEMBERS 

CORPORATE SERVICES COMMITTEE 

MEETING ON JUNE 17, 2014 

 
 FROM: 

 
CATHARINE SAUNDERS 

CITY CLERK 

 
SUBJECT 

 

QUARTERLY REPORTING -  

COUNCIL MEMBERS’ EXPENSE ACCOUNT 

 

 
 RECOMMENDATION 

 
That, on the recommendation of the City Clerk, the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to provide 
for the quarterly reporting of Council Members’ expenses on the City of London’s website; it being 
noted that an additional report and proposed by-law to revise the Council Members’ Expense 
Account Policy, including the provision for quarterly reporting on the City of London’s website will be 
brought forward at a future meeting.   
 

 

 
 PREVIOUS REPORTS PERTINENT TO THIS MATTER 

 
March 25, 2014 - Amendment To Council Policy 28(2) Council Members’ Expense Account 

 

 
 BACKGROUND 

 
The above-noted previous report, brought forward various recommendations related to the Council 
Members’ Expense Account policy, as requested by Council Members.  The recommendations were 
referred back to the Civic Administration for further refinements and changes to provide more clarity 
and control with respect to allowable expenses.   
 
The purpose of this report is to authorize the quarterly reporting of the Council Members’ expenses 
during the time that the additional information is gathered related to proposed changes with respect 
to allowable expenses.  This is consistent with the approval for the posting of the Mayor’s expenses, 
approved under a separate report.  When the report is available, it will be brought forward with the 
appropriate proposed by-law to enact all changes, including the quarterly reporting.   
 
 
 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

 

 

 

 

CATHARINE SAUNDERS 

CITY CLERK 

 


